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HAPPY EASTER 

 
   

After the journey of Lent we celebrate the joy of Easter 

Welcome back! 
We hope that you enjoyed the welcome 

rest of the holiday and were able to 

celebrate the special feast of Easter. 

Looking Ahead 
We have an exciting summer term ahead 

of us filled with a variety of fantastic 

learning opportunities and educational 

visits. Year 5 children will be going sailing 

after half term. Our Year 6 children will 

be going to the Isle of White and visiting 

the Science Museum. Year 4 will be 

visiting both the Science Museum and the 

British Museum, Year 3 have booked up to 

visit the Horniman Museum. Year 2 have 

plans to visit St Paul’s Cathederal and the 

Natural History Museum, Year 1 have 

plans to go to the Observatory and a 

number of local parks.  Reception and 

Nursery classes have booked up visits to 

Surrey Docks Farm. 

 
Big Brass Performance 

At St James the Great we provide every 

year 5 and 6 child with the opportunity to 

learn how to play a brass instrument. On 

the final day of the spring term our brass 

musicians performed to the rest of the 

school. It was an absolute treat and the 

level they played to was a very high 

standard. We are hoping to be able to find 

public opportunities to showcase their skill 

and talent so watch this space! 

 

Mental Health 
On Saturday 22nd April 10:00am – 4:00pm, 

there will be a free 1-day training, at St 

James the Great church hall in mental 

health and wellbeing. See the Parish 

newsletter 17.4.23-24.4.23 on the parish 

website at the bottom of this newsletter 

for more details. 

 

 

THE  MORNING BELL RINGS AT  8:55 

 
Look smart – Uniform Sale 

Please make sure your child has their full 

uniform and always looking their best when 

coming to school. It’s a very clear way to 

show how we value learning and our school 

community. Our next uniform sale on 

Thusrday 4th May 2-3pm. 

   
Choir and Year 4 & 5 Fitness 

Choir will begin next Tuesday 25th April and 

the Fitness Club for Years 4 and 5 will 

start on Thursday 27th April. 

‘St James the Great Awards’ 
‘For a great return to school’ 

Year 1 Gabriel & David 

Year 2 Marcel & Gloria 

Year 3 Millie & Faridah 

Year 4 David & Destiny 

Year 5 Rebecca & Alex A 

Year 6 Leah Mae & Ashley 

‘Pupil Leaders’ 
‘Play Supporters of the Week’ 

Kathy, Anaya, Favour & Evie  
 

Well Done Everyone! 

St James the Great, Pray for us. 
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